
#MaskUpDE
“It’s easy to look at where we are now and think that we’ve
won. But this virus is still highly contagious and is still
out there in our community. Now more than ever it’s important
to do all the things that we did to get us to this point.” –
Dr. John Fink, Medical Director of Bayhealth Medical Center.

Following basic health precautions is the best way to prevent
community spread of COVID-19, and to protect the progress we
have made against this disease. Wear a mask. Wash or sanitize
your hands frequently. Keep your distance from others outside
your household.”

https://news.delaware.gov/2020/07/19/do-not-delay-getting-needed-medical-treatment-during-covid-19/

